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October 18, 2023 
 
 
Subject: Memo Outlining Revisions to the Notice of Completion and OPR Report for the 

Sediment and Wood Augmentation Along the Trinity River Restoration 
Environmental Assessment/Initial Study 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On October 12, 2023, the North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water 
Board), as California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) lead agency for the Trinity River 
Restoration Program (TRRP), submitted a joint Environmental Assessment/Initial Study (EA/IS) 
for TRRP’s upcoming Sediment and Wood Augmentation Along the Trinity River Restoration 
project (Project). A Notice of Completion and an Office of Planning and Research Summary 
Report were also submitted in support of the EA/IS. However, after the EA/IS was published 
and made available for public review, several errors were discovered in the Notice of 
Completion and Office of Planning and Research Summary Report. Those errors have been 
corrected and the Notice of Completion and Office of Planning and Research Summary Report 
have been resubmitted. The information contained in the EA/IS remains unchanged and no 
revisions to the document were necessary. 

The revisions to the Notice of Completion and Office of Planning and Research Summary 
Report were limited to information regarding the Project’s location. Specifically, the cross 
streets; zip code; coordinates; Section, Township, and Range; and total acreage were updated 
to accurately reflect the proposed Project’s location. 

Accompanying this memo are the revised Notice of Completion and Office of Planning and 
Research Summary Report. If you have any questions, please contact Jake Shannon at 
Jacob.Shannon@Waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jake Shannon 
Senior Environmental Scientist, Restoration Specialist 


